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Update  
 
Tender documentation will be published W/C 12th January 2015.   Interested companies will 
have until W/C 9th February 2015 to submit their proposals after which the tenders will be 
evaluated and the successful company appointed.   
 
The newly appointed LYN will engage with end users of the skate park to help evaluate the 
tenders.  This will take the form of interviews with the prospective companies which will be held 
WC 16th February 2015, during half term.  
 
Following the appointment of the successful company proposals in order to submit the planning 
application.  
 

 


